
VLCT Board in Solidarity with
Ukrainian Municipal Leaders 
March 17, 2022

During the VLCT Board of Directors meeting of March 17, 2022, board members issued the

following statement regarding the conflict in Ukraine:

“The Vermont League of Cities and Towns stands in solidarity with the city, town and

village leaders of Ukraine fighting to protect their people and their democracy.”
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